SHINE YOUR LIGHT food and toy drive

From November 24 — December 7, the grade 8 leadership team will be collecting non-perishable food
items and toys to be donated to the Grunthal Caring Hands. We are collecting toys for both genders and
all age groups from toddlers to teens. There will be daily class prizes and a class reward for the class
that brings in the most food! On top of that, if our school reaches 1500 lbs of donations there will be a
fun assembly to celebrate! Have fun collecting! Let’s do this!



